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 The survey results are in and we need to consider how we want to 
share these.  We can post on the website as long as we respect the privacy 
of individuals who signed their name without realizing it was going to be 
public.  There was also one comment that discussed the performance of a 
teacher and I would not be comfortable posting that since it was not the 
intent of the survey and it may open us up to a grievance by the teacher on 
that end of things.  We could simply black out the names.   


